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LCR 89~15

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
wWashington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

SUPPLEMENT TO REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT
ADMINISTRATIVE CONTROLS TECHHICAL SPECIFICATIONS
HOPE CREEF GENERATING STATION

FACILITY OPERATING LICFENSE NPF-57

DOCKET NO. 50~354

This letter supplemantg License Change Reguest (LCR) £9-15, which
was submitted to the NRC via NLR-WNB89202, dated January 24, 1990.
This submittal does not affect PSE&G's determination of No
Significant Hazards Consideration for LCR 89-15.

LCR 89~15 proposed changes to the distribution reguirements for
SORC meeting minutes per Technical Specification 6.5.1.%. "Vice
President - Nuclear Operations” was added to the required
distribution in lieu of the "Vice President and Chief Nuclear
Qfficer". PSE&G hereby reguests that the aforementioned proposed
change be withdrawn, an® that the Vice President and Chief
Nuclear Officer remain on the required distribution fer SORC
meeting minutes. This request 1s consistent with the
Administrative Corntrol Technical Specifications proposed for
Salem Generating Station.

Attachment 1 contains the revised affected Technical
Specification page. The remainder of LC. 89-15 is unaffected.
Should you have any guestions or comments regarding this
transmittal, do not hesitate to Centact us.

gincerely,

Qi At
B{ A. Frestan
Manager = Licensing & Regulation
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Mr, Stephen Dembek
Project Manager

Mr. T. P. Johnson
Senior Resident Inspector

Mr. T. Martin, Administrator
Region 1

Mr. Kent Tosch, Chilef

New Jersey Department of Environwental Protection
Division of Environmental Quality

Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

CN 415

Trenton, NJ 08625
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